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�            Team DK08           �








We are 8 geocachers from 7 teams enjoying the fun game of geocaching, the nature that we see and the geocacher-friends we meet on events and by the caches.





Among us we have found more than 8600 caches hidden around the world, now we will try to beat the 24H record of 312 caches.








�


Photo of the team on a test run in Malmø, Sweden. From left: Tina (Schuleit), Tommy (Tottommy), Gert (gjensen), Jesper (Sjanten), Roar (Zooor), Alex (Schuleit), Jacob (Picht). The photografher was Brian (Dr. Elmer)who is missing on the photo.











Our rules:





1 The cache is logged for the whole team in the logbook.�2 It is only allowed to search one cache at a time.�3 Not every member of the team needs to be present at the cache.�4 The planned trip will be tested before the record run to locate parking areas, entrances to parks, places to shop for food and toilets. No caches will be located in advance. 


5 It is possible to have a car following to get supplies. They are not allowed to help in the search.


6 Driving laws are obeyed.


7 The record run is performed in 24 running hours – no time-outs!�
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�Cache-search in Malmø down-town on our test-run








GEOCACHING





Run for the record Team DK08





Geocaching is an entertaining adventure game for gps users. Participating in a cache hunt is a good way to take advantage of the wonderful features and capability of a gps unit. The basic idea is to have individuals and organizations set up caches all over the world and share the locations of these caches on the internet. GPS users can then use the location coordinates to find the caches. Once found, a cache may provide the visitor with a wide variety of rewards. All the visitor is asked to do is if they get something they should try to leave something for the cache. For more information please see: www.geocaching.com
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About the attempt





Almost a year ago one Dr. Elmer asked if anyone was interested in trying to break the record of 312 caches found in 24H.





All of us are enjoying geocaching and are competitive so a team was set. We decided on Sacramento as the density of caches here is high which is crucial for the attempt as we need to find one cache every 4.5 minute.





We where not certain of the rules followed as the original record was set and we soon decided to make our own rules to follow. Other teams that want to break the record can also follow them see � HYPERLINK "http://www.powercaching24h.com" ��www.powercaching24h.com� . 





The attempt will take place Sunday 18th May from midnight to midnight (may be subject to change if the weather is too bad)





Appart from the recordrun we are going to the US to find a lot of caches and enjoy the social life of geocaching in the team and on the GeoWoodstock to be held in Sacramento 24-25 May 2008.
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